
Looking  into  Corstorphine
Window Wanderland

At the end of February Corstorphine
Town  Centre  and  the  surrounding
area will become the focus for an
outdoor gallery to attract visitors
to  become  wanderers  during
Corstorphine Window Wanderland.
To take part anyone in the area can register their window to
become part of the trail. People can then come and visit the
display between 6pm and 9pm each evening on 26, 27 and 28
February 2022.

The display can be in a window of a home, nursery, school,
business, car or a front garden – anywhere that can be seen by
passers  by  –  and  anything  family  friendly  will  fit  the
criteria.

When all entries are submitted the organisers will produce an
online map showing the locations of all the displays.

Window Wanderland can help with the materials such as paper
which  they  can  sell  on  at  cost  price  and  which  can  be
collected from The Refillery at 119b/c St John’s Road EH12
7SB.

The deadline for orders for some basic art materials is 6
February 2022, but designers are also encouraged to be as
environmentally conscious as possible and use recycled goods
where they can.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/02/looking-into-corstorphine-window-wanderland/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2022/02/looking-into-corstorphine-window-wanderland/


While this is an outdoor event the organisers also remind
everyone that any Covid-19 rules must be complied with.

For  further  details  email  Vikki  or  Becky  at
corstorphine.window.wanderland@gmail.com

The project is supported by Corstorphine Community Council and
Corstorphine Trust.
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